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Frequently Asked Questions for Debt Management Act Licensees 
Affected by Coronavirus Disease 2019 (Referred to as COVID-19) 

 

Is DIFS currently processing applications and amendments for Debt Management licenses?  If so, 
where do I send them? 

DIFS is currently accepting Debt Management applications and amendments during the Covid-19 
pandemic. Applications should be mailed to the following address:      

DIFS – CFLU 
PO Box 30220 
Lansing, MI 48909-7720 

Please DO NOT use overnight mail at this time. 
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